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Re:  Notification of Ex Parte Contact in WT Docket No. 00-130
Dear Ms. Roman Salas:

This letter notifies the Commission of an ex parte contact in WT Docket No. 00-130. On
October 17, 2000, Mr. Sullivan of TeleCorp PCS, Inc., and Messrs. Pettit, Vogt and DeSilva of
Wiley, Rein & Fielding met with Mr. Schlicting, Ms. Kravetz, Mr. Branscome, and other Wireless
Telecommunications Bureau and International Bureau staff to discuss timing considerations relevant

to the above-captioned merger proceeding as well as the transfer of Section 214 authorizations
incident to the merger.

Should any questions arise concerning this notification, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at (202) 719-3182.

Sincerely,

Eric DeSilva

Enclosure: Presentation

cc: Mr. Schlicting, Ms. Kravetz, Mr. Branscome



